
 

 

K-2 Easter Hat Craft Requirements  

Dear K-2 Families,  
We will be holding an Easter Parade on Thursday 1st April 2021 (more details closer to 
the date.) 

As part of the Term 1 Visual Arts program children will be making hats in their art 
lessons with Miss C.  

To help with decorating our hats we ask if students can bring in some Easter craft 
materials to share with the rest of their class. Students will not need a hat as these 
have been purchased for them to decorate 

Some suggestions include: 

• fluffy chickens 

• foam eggs  

• feathers 

• colourful/pattern paper 

• foam shapes 

• sequins/gemstones 

• pom poms 

• anything you find that would make our hats sensational. 

Please bring your items in to your class teacher where they will be stored in a class box 
for class art time. 

We look forward to our Easter fun and decorating our hats. 

Kind Regards 

Jodie Norrish      

Assistant Principal 


